
ATTENTION PARENT & STUDENTS: It is essential that all students check in with the office when signing out 
of school. This includes students that are signed out in the School Messenger App and students that are 
leaving for sporting events. The front office staff will confirm that they are signed out in the School Mes-
senger App. This is to ensure students’ safety.  Further, students cannot be signed out of school by any-
one is not a legal parent or guardian.  If you need someone else to pick up your child, please call the office 
to let us know who will be picking up your child and what time. 

The Grade 8 classes were challenged to bring items for the food bank in the lead up to their trip to the Ban-
dits game, all 5 classes complete the challenges and 193 items were collected! Way to go Grade 8s! 

Grads! The following must be complete before you will be given your tickets to prom:  

-All outstanding school fees paid  -Athletic uniforms returned  -Library books returned 

Congratulations  to the Secondary Track and Field Team- Karanvir D, Karman B and Harvir B all advanced to 
the EVAA Zone Championship in the Sr Boys Shotput and discus, and Karanvir also advanced in the Sr Boys 
Javelin. Gurleen B was one off from securing a spot to advance in the Sr Girls Javelin.  

Placings were: Karanvir D placed 21st in Javelin with a throw of 24.58m, in discus 8th with a throw of 21.95, 
and in shot put 8th with a throw of 9.4m. 

Karman B placed 6th in shotput with a throw of 9.87m and in discus with a throw of 30.81m. Harvir B placed 
16th in discus with a throw of 15.81m and in shotput with a throw of 7.36m. Throwers complete again in 2 
weeks time! Go Titans! 

The Grade 6 Girls basketball Team B finished 2nd place at their tournament last Friday, way to go Girls! 

Grade 6s: Come out every week at lunch on Tuesday and Thursday from May 6 to May 20th for a dodgeball 
tournament between the grade 6 classes! 

Homeroom Book Bingo has begun! Work together with your homeroom if you're in middle school, or your 
English class if you're in high school to 
complete a BINGO card. You fill in 
squares by reading books that meet 
each prompt on the BINGO card. If your 
class completes the whole BINGO card 
by the end of May you'll be entered in 
the prize draw where every student in 
the winning class gets an individual 
prize. There will be 4 winners - one each 
in grade 6, 7, 8, and 
high school. Ask your 
teacher about partic-
ipating today! 

South Poplar Carnival 
Volunteers needed!  
ATS Students who 
want to volunteer at the South Poplar 
Carnival please sign up using the QR 
code.  The carnival is May 30 5:00pm-
8:00pm. 

 

Make sure to follow the Titans 

Counselling Instagram for in-

formation about universities, 

volunteer opportunities, and 

more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

May 16 Non-Instructional Day 

May 19 Victoria Day - No School 

May 20 Tri-Traditional 3v3 Cup 

May 21 Middle Class Photos 

June 2-5 Literacy & Numeracy Assessments 

June 5 Grand March & Prom 

June 12 Carnival 

June 14 SLO Late Start 

https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling

